
 

 

 
 

DESIGN REVIEW BOARD/HISTORIC PRESERVATION 
COMMISSION 

 
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES OF THE CITY OF MERCED 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 
 
DUE TO THE FACT THAT NO APPLICATIONS WERE RECEIVED FOR THE 
DESIGN REVIEW MEETING OF January 12, 2011, THE MEETING IS HEREBY 
CANCELLED. 
 
 
 

January 6, 2011 
 
 
             
       

/s/ Kim Nutt for 
      DAVID B. GONZALVES,  

DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 
SERVICES 
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